Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/23/2018 5:00:00 AM
First name: Tyler

Last name: Vaughn

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Wayne National forest single track.

The addition of true single track to the Wayne national trail system would be the best thing to happen to it in
years. | race enduros which are comprised of all single track and there isn't anywhere around that has trails like
this to practice unless you have a bunch of your own private property. | live about 10 minutes from the door run
loop and have all my life and that is where | learned and grew up riding from the time | was 4 years old. My dad,
mom, and younger sister went there almost every weekend and had such a good time. Fast forwarding to what's
now 26 years later | am scared to go there because every trail is so open to accommodate side by sides. The
speed you can reach on these trails is very fast and | have had some very close calls with head on collisions and
| definitely will not take my son there for fear of the worst. Single track is not for everyone as | am aware it is very
challenging or at least can be, but for those of us who grew up riding it and use it for training for our race series it
would be much more enjoyable and would be a great addition to the entire trail system. | only hope this helps
encourage the decision to expand a great APV area and make it even more versatile.

Thank you,

Tyler Vaughn



